
	

	

Microsoft Releases Security Update 
 
Microsoft has released security update to address multiple vulnerabilities in Microsoft 
software. A remote attacker could exploit this vulnerability to take control of an 
affected system. 
 
 

CERRT.NG encourages users and administrators to review the Microsoft’s Security 
Advisory and apply the necessary updates. 
  
 
https://msrc.microsoft.com/update-guide/releaseNote/2021-May 
 
https://msrc.microsoft.com/update-guide/deployments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
www.cerrt.ng  
support@cerrt.ng 
Telephone line; (+234)-0800998877665544. 
 


